
______________________________________________________________________________ 
655 Riddell Road, Orangeville, ON L9W 4Z5 

tel: 519-941-1530  fax: 519-941-1525  dcafs.on.ca 

July 3, 2025

In compliance with the Broader Public Sector Business Documents Directive  for the 
fiscal year of April 1, 2024 to March 31, 2025 Dufferin Child and Family Services did not 
give perquisites to any employee or board member. 

If you have any questions, please call the office at 519-941-1530. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Moore 
Chief Executive Officer 

Claudia Caicedo
Director of Corporate Services 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/more-about-bps-business-documents-directive

